
  

Term Dates 
Just a reminder that after the summer holidays, the pupils 
will return on Tuesday 3rd September 2019. 
 

We have also published our 2020 - 2021 term dates, 
which are now available to view on our website. Please 
click here. 

Clubs 
During the first week in September, the clubs will be: 
‘Chill out’ club, until 4.15pm every day. An extra club until 
5.45pm on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. More 
information will be sent out during the first week back after 
the summer holidays about the following weeks after 
school clubs.  

 

 
 

End of Year Message 
The last year has really flown by! Some of our highlights in particular were the opening of our fantastic new reception area 
by local celebrity Steve Leonard and not forgetting the recent London Residential. 
 

It is with sadness that we say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils. They have been a fantastic part of Talbot Class and we really 
will miss them. We wish them the very best for the future and are confident that they will all do amazing in their new 
schools.  
 

We wish all of our school community a fantastic summer break, we value your support and look forward to seeing you all 
again in September! 
 
 

Worship 

 

School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners will increase by 5p, so from 
September school dinners will cost £2.35 per day. The 
new menu will be available very shortly and will appear on 
the school website here, once it becomes available.  
 
 Pre-worn Uniform 
We would like to build up a stock of spare uniform across 
the different year groups. If anyone has, any branded 
uniform, BLACK trousers or skirts that are in good 
condition but no longer fit, please donate them to school. 
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Thought of the Week 
It always seems impossible until it is done. 
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Trust Newsletter  
 

 

   
 

 
 

 

The Marches Academy Trust 
Summer Newsletter 2019 has been 
published.  
 

The Newsletter highlights the 
Cross-Trust activities that students 
participate in and is available to 
view by clicking here. 

On Monday during our worship, we celebrated all the children who have 
a Birthday coming up in the summer holidays (pictured left). As you can 

see, there were quite a few! 
 

Later in the week, we were joined by Rev. Armstrong (pictured right), 
who led our whole school Worship. 

 

Rockets 

To commemorate the 50th anniversary of the moon 
landing, Talbot class have been busy designing and 
making plastic rockets, which they had great fun launching 
later in the week. In first place was ‘Super Bat Cat, and 
second place went to team ‘Cow Busters’! 
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